
 

 

7th Jun 2023 

 

Beware of “Guess Who” Telephone Deception 
 

 

 

BOCHK would like to remind customers to stay vigilant to the “Guess Who” telephone 

deception to protect their own interests. 

 

Please refer to the following website hyperlink for Police anti-deception information and 

education video:- 

https://www.adcc.gov.hk/en-hk/video-detail/video-1640984184385540097.html 
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